
The following information results from the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, 
(PPACA), better known as the Health Care Reform Law. Should you need further clarification 
on any or all please contact Human Resources at ext. 4552. You may also contact our Benefits 
Representative Beth Breen of Capital Benefits Consulting @ (518) 283-6650 x103. 

 
 

DEPENDENT TO AGE 26 COVERAGE 
An important part of the Patient Protection 



If you, or your dependents, are already enrolled in Medicaid or CHIP and you live in New York 
State, you can contact your local Medicaid or CHIP office to find out if premium assistance is 

http://www.insurekidsnow.gov/�

